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Nemaha Co. Commission Receive More 2013 Budget Requests

( KMZA )--Nemaha County Commissioners Monday received several more budget requests for
2013.

Members of the Nemaha County Fair Board requested $19,600 in funding for next year, which is a
12-hundred dollar increase over this year. The board said they have add funding for fair
entertainment to their budget, which accounts for the bulk of the increase.

KANZA Mental Health CEO David Elsbury presented his 2013 budget request. Elsbury is
requesting $59,007, which is the same as the agency received this year.

And Nemaha County Training Center Director Alice Lackey requested $80,000 in funding for 2013,
the same as they received this year.

Commissioners will consider the budget requests when drafting the 2013 budget.
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